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Homeowners Association

September 3, 2021
Re: Labor Day Reminder

Monday September 6, 2021 is Labor Day, a designated holiday in
River Wilderness. This means it is a "quiet day" and commercial
vehicles will not be allowed access to the community except in real
emergency cases. Please adjust your vendor work schedules to avoid
work in the community on Labor Day.

Weekly trash and recycling collections will be delayed one day.

* Tuesday's collection will be collected on Wednesday, Sept. 8

“ Wednesday's yard waste will be collected on Thursday, Sept. 9
* Friday's collection will be collected on Saturday, Sept. 11

Thank you for your cooperation.

Enjoy the Holiday,
The RW HOA Board



